Planning application comment was submitted on the10 April 2024 13:49 PM
The following is a comment on application P240422/F by Alan Picton

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: | wish to object to this application along the same grounds as amply elucidated by Herefordshire
Wildlife Trust.

To develop this site as is outlined in the planning application, in such close proximity to the Lugg Meadow Nature
Reserve and the Lugg and Hampton Meadow SSSI, with all its attendant pressures, when the public, particularly
in Herefordshire, are beginning to value such natural resources which are becoming increasingly threatened
locally and nationally, seems to me to be short sighted and undesirable in the extreme.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Alan
Last name: Picton
Postcode: HR2 9PG

Address: 1 Great Brampton Park, Madley, HR2 9PG

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: Affordable housing

Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?
id=240422

Form reference: FS-Case-604566546



